
 

 
ArdentMills.com       

 
October 15, 2024 
 
Re: Food Traceability Rule (FSMA 204) 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Ardent Mills does not manufacture, process, pack or holds foods that appear 
on the FDA’s Food Traceability List and is therefore not subject to the Food 
Traceability Rule.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ardent Mills Regulatory Team 
AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com  
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